
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 3, 2023 
 
5% - 8% Residential Roofing Increase 

 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
We wanted to reach out and share some important news regarding the pricing of residential roofing 
products.  Our vendor partners have recently informed us of upcoming price increases that will go 
into effect on August 1, 2023.  These adjustments may result in a maximum increase of up to 8% 
depending on product and manufacturer.  
 
We understand the impact this may have on your business, especially when it comes to quoting jobs 
and planning for future projects. We know the importance of providing you with sufficient notice so 
that you can adjust your pricing strategies accordingly and make informed decisions.  
 
As your dedicated partner, we want to reassure you that we are committed to providing you with 
competitive pricing even amidst these changes. Our team is working to assess the impact on your 
account and will keep you updated as we navigate through this adjustment together.  
 
We appreciate your ongoing support and remain dedicated to being your preferred independent 
distributor. For the latest price increase letters from top manufacturers, please visit our website at 
https://eliteroofingsupply.com/price-increases. 
 
We value your business and look forward to serving you with the same dedication and commitment 
as always. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah Weiss 
CEO/President 
Elite Roofing Supply                   Elite Roofing Supply  

                    Manufacturer Price Increases 
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